
001-0(e. e nee..
i

[ o,j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

+ UNITED STATES ..

C C WASHINGTON. D. C. 20655

%.....)

iaN 3 0 bre

Ms. Cindee Virostek
409 N. 8th Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Apollo, PA 15613 TO F01A-85-711

Dear Ms. Virostek:

This is in further response to your undated letter, which was received in this
' office on October 23, 1985, in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of
Information Act (F0IA), copies of 36 listed records or cat $gories of records
related to the Babcock & Wilcox facilities in Apollo and Parks Township,
Pennsylvania.

We have been informed by the NRC staff that they were unable to locate the
four documents identified as numbers 9,10,15, and 18 of your request under
the additional it. formation you provided by letter dated January 10, 1986.
During the initial search, the staff was aware of the report you referenced in
your letter.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,

M c: : Af

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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